
 

 

TOWN OF COCHRANE INFRASTRUCTURE SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

Phone: (705) 272-5086 

Email: infrastructureservices@cochraneontario.com 

 

 

NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE 

The Corporation of the Town of Cochrane 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPACT TO TRAVELLERS 
ROAD CLOSURE LOCATION 

Sixth Street from Fourth Avenue to Sixth Avenue 

CLOSURE DATE & ESTIMATED TIME 

Temporary Road Closure 

Monday, July 8, 2024 - Friday, September 27, 2024  

 

This is an estimated time of closure. The length of time 

required is subject to change. 

NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE 

SANITARY AND STORM SEWER INFRASTRUCTURE UPGRADES 

DESCRIPTION 

6th Street from 4th Avenue to 6th 

Avenue will be closed to replace 

sanitary sewer and storm sewer 

infrastructure. This work will 

maintain a quality level of service 

to the community and allow future 

development along Highway 11 

West. Properties impacted by this 

construction will be restored at the 

discretion of the Director of 

Infrastructure Services. 

STAY INFORMED 

    View all current road notices at    Follow @CochraneOntario  

    www.municipal511.ca     on Facebook and Twitter 

If you have any questions or concerns, staff will be pleased to respond by phone or email. 

Thank you for your cooperation and patience during this work. 

Residents within the road closure 

will have access to their properties 

at all times.  

Through access will not be 

permitted. Please plan ahead. 

Access for emergency vehicles will 

be maintained.  

http://www.municipal511.ca/

